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Equipment Officers report 2008-2009 
 

There has been virtually no purchasing done on behalf of the club this year.   The proposal to 
commence rationalisation of the club’s equipment has been put on hold as the current level of 
equipment is deemed sufficient for the intermediate future. Consequently the planned 
rationalisation programme will be implemented on a case-by-case basis as equipment needs 
replacement. However, two SMBs were purchased and it is the intention to purchase two 
reels for these. 
 
Indeed, it is now the intention to dispose of some of the more non-standard items of 
equipment; principally the Buddy Tec wings and the Aqua-Lung Spiro regulators.  These will 
be offered as sale items to club members.  
 
In addition, there are still several wet suits of various styles and sizes “parked” in the dive 
hut. These will be disposed of within the next few weeks. 
 
It is planned to reorganise the club hut and build racks for the cylinders as well as proper 
stowage for the regulators. This will require some civil engineering effort and assistance will 
not be refused. 
 
 
 


